

26.9.25



Badgers have had a fantastic week this week and have been learning all about the different names for the parts of our bodies. They have been listening to lots of different environmental sounds in Phonics and matching items in Maths which are the same. They have been learning through lots of different activities and starting to form lovely friendships.

Well done Badgers :) Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and Badger's Class Team.





















































